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MEMORANDUt> T0: The Files

FROM- Betty Wright

SUBJECT: DELAY Irl PROCESSING EXPORT LICErlSE APPLICATION XSNM01517

Export license application XSNM01517 was transmitted to the NRC via 'etter dated
May 1, 1979, and received May 7, 1979. This letter transmitted two applications;
however, only one application (XSNM01509) was processed; the other was overlooked
until May 22, 1979 when Mr. Yada of Mitsui & Co. (U.S.A.) Inc. called to check
the status of their two applications.

Since this was an NRC oversight, I advised Mr. Yada that I would do everything I
could to expedite the application for Mitsui.
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Betty L. Wright
Licensing Officer
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